
 

Minutes for the April 28, 2015 Grant Committee Meeting 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7 p.m. with Wanda Freeman, Tom York, Linda Kellogg, Darla 

Rippee and Doris French present. 

 

A motion to accept the agenda was made by Tom and seconded by Linda.  Motion passed. 

A motion to approve the minutes from the last meeting was made by Linda and seconded by Tom.  

Motion passed. 

 

Darla received a phone call from the Loons Organization saying we were not approved for grant 

monies.  We can apply again next year.  If we have questions we can contact Eric at 837-6166. 

 

Darla has the application information for Baseball Tomorrow.  The application has to be filled out on 

line.  She will work on that application. 

 

Doris is working on the applications for Consumers Energy. She needs the mission and goals for the 

township.   They may be included in the master plan.  She will check there. 

 

Tom got the soccer frames out of the woods and said they are not good.   Doris will work on the 

application for the Soccer foundation. 

 

Linda said we don't qualify for Block Grant monies for the township but may qualify for the fire 

department.  She will work on getting money for air bottles.  She also received information about the 

scrap tire drive.  Lee Township is on the schedule for the spring of 2016. 

 

Construction for the new hall will begin approximately May 12.  We discussed holding the next few 

month's meetings different places but decided to hold them at the fire department.   

 

Wanda gave us some information about voting place improvement grants.  She will check further to see 

if we can get a grant to help make the new hall more handicap accessible for voters. 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for May 26, 2015 at the fire department. 

 

A motion to adjourn was made by Tom and seconded by Linda.  Motion passed and the meeting 

adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Doris French 

Secretary 


